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FEDERAL REPUBLIC OF NIGERIA
FEDERAL MINISTRY OF HEALTH & SOCIAL WELFARE
IN COMPLIANCE WITH THE
INFRASTRUCTURE CONCESSION REGULATORY COMMISSION (ICRC) ESTABLISHMENT
ACT 2005 & NATIONAL POLICY ON PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP (N4P)
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATION (RFQ) FROM PROSPECTIVE OPERATORS
FOR THE OPERATIONS AND MAINTENANCE OF ABUJA PREMIER MEDICAL
WAREHOUSE AND LAGOS FEDERAL MEDICAL WAREHOUSE

1. Background
The Federal Government of Nigeria, through the Federal Ministry of Health & Social
Welfare (FMOH & SW), in compliance with the Infrastructure Concession Regulatory
Commission (“ICRC”) Establishment Act 2005, is supporting the Operations and
Maintenance of Abuja Premier Medical Warehouse and Lagos Federal Medical Warehouse
using a PPP model.
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